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November 27, 1990
-

.

Docket No. 50-223
.

Mr. Leon Beghian
University of Lowell
Director Nuclear Center
University of Lowell
One University Avenue
Lowell, Massachusetts 01854

Dear Mr. Beghian:
'

SUBJECT: HIGH-ENRICHED TO LOW-ENRICHED URANIUM FUEL CONVERSION SCHEDULE

A review of our records for the year 1990 shows that we do not have an
i

updated schedule for converting the University of Lowell non-power reactor

1 from high-enriched to low-enriched uranium fuel. The Code of Federal

Regulations-in10CFR50.64(c)(2)(1)requiresthateachnon-powerreactor

licensee . submit an updated conversion schedule, annu611y. We request that i

- you submit a schedule for the conversion of your reactor within 30 days of
,

'- the date of this letter.
' Sincerely,

t |

Original signed by: |

c Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors Deconcissioning and

Environniental Projects Directorate.

Division of Reactor Projects !
and Special Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
i

4

cc: See~next page
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Mr. Leon Beghian
University of Lowell .

Director Nuclear Center
University of Lowell
One University Avenue *

Lowell, Massachusetts 01854 ;

Dear Mr. Beghian:

SUBJECT: HIGH-ENRICHED TO LOW-ENRICHED URANIUM FUEL CONVERSION SCHEDULE

A review of our records for the year 1990 shows that we do not have an

H updated schedule for converting the University of Lowell non-power reactor
i

from high-enriched to low-enriched uranium fuel. The Code of Federal
<

Regulations in 10 CFR 50.64(c)(2)(1) requires that each non-power reactor

~ licensee submit an updated conversion schedule, annually. We request that

you submit a schedule for the conversion of your reactor within 30 days of

the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

f. 1
'

Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors, Deconnissioning and ,

Environrental Projects Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects

and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulhtion

cc: See next page
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cc: Mayor of Lowell
City Hall |Lowell, Massachusetts 08152

|

Mr. Thomas J. Wallace
Nuclear Reactor Supervisor
University of Lowell
One University Avenue
Lowell, Massachusetts 01854

'Office of the Attorney General
Environmental Protection Division
19th Floor .

One Ashburton Place
Boston, Massachusetts 02108
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